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The Fund Finance Association and its Next Gen Network this week announced and requested
nominations for the “Rising Stars” Awards. Award recipients should have less than 10 years of
fund finance experience and will be selected based on their outstanding overall contributions to
the Fund Finance industry, their firms and their clients, the FFA, the Next Gen Network and/or
WFF, with an emphasis on professional contributions focused on excellence in client service,
product and service innovations, diversity and inclusion, career development, training and
mentoring, networking and community service. Nominations are due November 20, 2020. For
more information or to nominate a Rising Star, please click here.
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